
The Camping Corner 
 

 

Join Us for the The Wild Wild West 2025 Fall 
Camporee! 

 

 Campmaster: Brandon Barrett 

 Shooting Sports, Skits, and Yells 

 Campfire 

 Scoutmaster Cook-off 

 For Scout BSA and AOL Only 

 Camporee Points Awarded for  
o Attending September/October Roundtables  
o Hosting Arrow of Light Pack! See Pathfinder 

Unit Directory to help find a unit. Don’t wait 
– reach out to a Pack or Troop Today! 

 The Camporee Manuals will be posted on the  
Pathfinder Website in late August. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Fall Camporee 
 

 October 10 – 12, 2025 

 Beaumont Scout Reserve – Shippey Field 

 Registration Opens Late August 

 
Youth Leadership Opportunity! 
 

 
 

We are always looking for Scouts to staff Camporee. 
Contact Brandon Barrett at 
brandon.barrett@shawneelodge.org or Joel Schwartz 
at joel.schwartz@shawneelodge.org for more 
information. Camporee Points Award for Staffing at 
least one scout per unit.  Staff developments begin in 
September

  
 

2025 Pathfinder Summer Camp Staff 
 

Pathfinder had 11 Scouts and Scouters serving on Summer Camp Staff in 2025 at 
both Famous Eagle and Camp Gamble.   
 
Picture (left to right) Top: Worth G., Nathan K., Sarah R. Bryan R., Michael M., 
Carson L. Brandon B. Bottom: Phoenix A., Travis L., Niel M, Trey M. 
Honorable Mention (Not Picture) Lorenzo G. 
 
If your Scouts have said they have done everything at Summer Camp and 
haven’t staffed.  Then they haven’t until they have Staff Camp.  Have your 
Scouts contact any of the current Staff members to learn more.  Staff 
Application and Interviews will be available later this fall. 
 
 
 

 
 

GSLAC Upcoming Activities 
 
2025 – 2026 Camp Reservation Opening - https://stlbsa.org/properties/ 
Put the Outing in Scouting and plan your 2024-2025 activities now! Camp reservations site is now open, book your outing 
at any of the council properties. Reservations can be made online. 
 
Klondike Sled – If any unit is looking for a Klondike Sled, one of our units is trying to give away one of its sleds.  Please 
contact  Joel Schwartz at joel.schwartz@shawneelodge.org for more information. 


